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Professor Douglas Clarke,

Dean of the Faculty of Music.
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Dear Professor Clarke,

I am enclosing a copy of a letter

I have had this morning from Mr. C.W.Lindsay.

I think, Clarke, we must get this

Mr. Lindsaymatter straightened out somehow, 

is one of McGill1s best friends; only recently

he gave us a large sum of money to aid in cancer 

research, and his interest is the Faculty of

Please comeMusic has continued for years.

and see me about this next week, or send Mr.

Tupper.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.

V Inter-department Correspondence

'A From&mm The Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,

Montreal.

Principal and Vice-Chancellor ;
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

October 21, 1932.
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